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NEWS RELEASE  

 
NSG Starts 100th Anniversary                                                                            

with Special Website and Facebook Page 

          

TOKYO (April 2, 2018) - NSG Group launched today a special website and corporate Facebook 

page to start the programs for its 100th anniversary on November 22, 2018.  

 

Developed around the anniversary concept of “Working together for another century of 

progress,” the programs are aimed at expressing the company’s aspiration for embracing 

diverse talent and joining with various stakeholders to achieve growth in the next 100 years.  

 

Featured in the website are “100 Years of History,” a snapshot of the company’s progress 

against the historical backdrop, and “People & Technology” which is focused on several 

technological breakthroughs in the manufacturing of glass over the years.        

         

    

Top pages of “100 Years of History” and “People & Technology”    URL ：http://100th.nsg.com 

   

MEDIA CONTACT 

Corporate Communications/ 

Phone: +81-3-5443-9477  

 

In addition to introducing the 100th anniversary 

programs, the new Facebook page (left)*, will 

feature a variety of information items about new 

products, business activities and interesting facts 

about glass.  

During the 100th anniversary period from April 1, 

2018 to March 31, 2019, NSG Group will enhance 

communications with its stakeholders through these 

programs.    

*English Facebook page will open at a later date.  
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NSG Group 100th Anniversary Logo 

 

 

 

 

 

The three overlapping numbers 

symbolize the Group’s past 

achievements and aspirations         

for the future.   

 


